
 

 
 

11th January 2023                                                    
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Year 5/6 Girls Football Team 
 
There is a possibility for a trip to Nottingham Forest Football Club for an international women’s 
day event on Monday 13th March 2023.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, then please complete and return the consent form below. 
 
Normal PE kit is required for the day.  School logo cricket shirts may be issued.  This visit will be 
within normal school hours and packed lunch is required. 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Hudson 
Sports Co-ordinator                                                                             
 
   
 
 

 
Girls Football Team Visit to Nottingham Forest FC Monday 13th March 2023 
 
Name _________________________________________ 
 
Year group _______ 
 
□ I consent to my daughter attending the event. 
 
□ I consent to photographs/videos being taken and used for promotional purposes. 
 
 
Signed (parent/carer) _______________________________________ 
 
Name (parent/carer) ________________________________________ 
 


